
Dawn Herrity
T: (929) 324-4580Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com www.nationalgridus.com

May 10, 2017

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor
Three Empire Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: CASE 15-G-0244 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Develop
Implementation Protocols for Complying with Inspection Requirements Pertaining
to Gas Service Lines Inside Buildings

Dear Secretary Burgess:

In accordance with the New York Public Service Commission’s Order Establishing Statewide
Inspection Schedules and Procedural Requirements (“Order”) issued April 20, 2017 in the
above-referenced case, Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“National
Grid” or “Company”) hereby submits the following tariff leaves to become effective on June 12,
2017:

Fourth Revised Leaf No. 14
First Revised Leaf No. 50
Original Leaf No. 50.1
To Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 219

The filing is in compliance with the Order. Ordering paragraph 8 directs the Company to file
tariff amendments to provide that termination of gas service due to an end-use customer’s failure
to provide access to allow for leakage surveys and corrosion inspections may occur. Customers
that fail to provide access for inspections may be assessed a $100 penalty. If the customer does
not remit this penalty, normal termination procedures in Article 2 of the Public Service Law will
apply. If the customer remits this penalty yet still denies access, a fifteen day notice of
termination will be provided to the customer.

On May 4, 2017, the Company requested an extension of the effective date from May 15, 2017
to June 12, 2017. This request was to allow for applicable newspaper publication requirements
set forth in PSC Law §66(12)(b) and 16 NYCRR §720.8.1. This extension request was granted
on May 5, 2017.

Dawn Herrity

Principal Program Manager
Regulation & Pricing
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Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (929) 324-4580 or at
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
Regulation & Pricing
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